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Dolphin Days is a two-page document. If you are viewing it from your device, make sure you click on 
the image of the Newsletter, and it will open the two pages through a web browser. 

In Psalm 116:12 we pray, “How can I repay the Lord for all the great good done for me?”  For those who 
attend catholic school or have sent or send their children to Catholic school, this prayer resonates with them.  
This week I visited the eighth-grade class and asked some of the students how they would respond to the 
following question: Why do you or your family choose MBS?  Here are some of the responses: 

“My friends and teachers are the best.” 

“We have great activities like sports and Fall Festival. 

“I love the teachers, and I get a good education.” 

“Science class is great.” 

“I get to work on my relationship with God.” 

These statements, by the eighth grade, show how blessed they feel to have the opportunity to be part of MBS, 
and in turn we must say to ourselves, “How can I repay the Lord for all the great good for me?” 

We are “Companions on the Journey.” 

 

In this week’s Thursday folder you will find a Student Permanent Records Report.  Please take the time to 
review, make corrections and sign on both sides before sending it back to school.  Thank you. 

Mrs. Stillman 

  Principal  

Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic School                                                                                     September 23, 2021 

 Important School News 

   The Family Survey was sent home in the Thursday 
folder on September 9 and needs to be completed 
by each family and returned to school as soon as 
possible.  This is used as a method to acquire 
federal or state funding. The survey is confidential 
and no additional information is needed other 
than the survey. We appreciate your attention to 
this request. 

 

    On the weekend of September 25-26 in all 
parishes and among all benefactors of Catholic 
Schools, the Share in the Spirit collection will be 
held. Funds raised from this collection are used 
exclusively for tuition assistance at parish and 
diocesan schools throughout the Diocese of 
Wilmington.  MBS has representatives at many 
parishes to speak on behalf of the school and this 
collection. We appreciate the support from the 
various communities which make a Catholic 
education possible. 

Coming up: 

10/04/21                  Blessing of the Pets 

10/06/21                  State of the School Address 

9/27-10/08/21         Renaissance Star Testing               

Link to school calendar below 

https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-
catholic-private-school-community/catholic-
school-parents/k-12-calendar/ 

Hot Lunch Program 

www.mbscs.ahotlunch.com 

https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-catholic-private-school-community/catholic-school-parents/k-12-calendar/
https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-catholic-private-school-community/catholic-school-parents/k-12-calendar/
https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-catholic-private-school-community/catholic-school-parents/k-12-calendar/
www.mbscs.ahotlunch.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Athletic Corner 
 

  ICE CREAM THURSDAYS: 
We have received a lot of pre-orders for ice cream. 

Thank You! It is not too late. If you want to pre-pay $35.00 
for the entire school year, please include a check written 
out to MBSCS in your Thursday folder. In the note line, 
please put your child’s name and grade level (only available 
in K-8th grade). We will start selling ice cream on Thursday, 
October 7th. Ice Cream is also available for purchase for 
your child’s class birthday celebration. Please email me at 
jhaskell@mbscs.org for details.  

 
REQUIRED FORMS & PAYMENT: 

Middle school parents, please make sure to 
complete all online forms and pay all sports fees so your 
child can participate in the fall season. With games quickly 
approaching, we want to make sure all players can 
participate. Thank You! 

UPCOMING SCHEDULE: 
9/28: Co-Ed Golf Home v. St. Francis: 4:00PM (Ocean 
Resorts) 
9/30: Co-Ed Soccer Home v. Lighthouse: 4:00PM (MBS) 
9/30: Girls’ Volleyball Home v. Lighthouse: 4:00PM (MBS) 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
Other School News 
 Máximo Céasar Castellanos has released his 
latest book, “Dr. Pren and the Attack of the 
Germs.” We are very proud of Máximo for his 
hard work!  This book is dedicated in memory 
of Mr. Record, our principal from 2010-2020.  
Please pick up a copy in either English or 
Spanish at Amazon or Barnes and Noble. 
 

MBS Spirit Wear Pop-up Store is Open 
Please click below to order your MBS spirit 
wear for the fall. We will have two more pop-
up sales this year, one in November for 
Christmas presents and one in the late winter 
for spring items.  
 
https://mbsfundraiserstore.itemorder.com/sa
le 
 

 
 
 

 

HSA NEWS 
Getting connected at MBS is one of the best ways to help our children and community thrive. It’s a fun way to earn FIP 
hours too! We are so thankful to be planning fun activities for our children and families this year, and we need your 
help! Please consider signing up to help us make these events a success. https://tinyurl.com/MBSICanHelp 
We are looking for sponsors for our events to help make them a success! If your family or business would like to sponsor 
one of our events, or you know of a business who would, please fill out the appropriate page on this sponsor packet and 
return to the front office. https://tinyurl.com/MBSSponsorPacket 
 
Save the Dates: 

   9/28 – Dine & Dash Toast Dinner Tuesday, September 28th https://tinyurl.com/MBSToast1 
10/8 - Spirit Day - wear MBS spirit shirt & join us at the Millville Boardwalk 4-9pm https://tinyurl.com/MBSMillville 
10/29 - Trunk-or-Treat Extravaganza 4:30-7:30pm  
11/20 – “Sparkles & Spirits” Festival of Trees Gala at Lighthouse Sound 6-11pm 
 
Look for details for our events in Thursday folders and on our school’s social media. 
We would love to provide our school staff with a special lunch each month on spirit day and show them how much we 
appreciate them. If your family or business would like to sponsor a lunch, please sign up here 
https://tinyurl.com/MBSStaffLunchSponsor  
It’s not too late to sign up to volunteer for lunch or recess duty at school! https://tinyurl.com/MBSlunchrecess 
If you have any questions or would like to help in any way, please email us at hsa@mbscs.org. 
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